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· Star at school: William T
· Star at home: Harley 
Well done!!
Next week we are going to be focusing on Literacy and our text of “The Great Explorer”, we will retell the story and our continuous provision will have some activities surrounding our story, with creative activities that we can make and do. In maths we will continue to focus on “one more” and “one less” before moving onto number bonds to five. We will continue to work hard at our phonics and reading too!

Thank you everyone for your support. I will upload the home learning for next week on Friday for the following week (11.01-15.01). Myself and Miss Begbie are still in the process of sending learning packs home, once we know which children will be in school each day. These children at home will be receiving their next two reading books, and from there we will be using Oxford Owl logins but I will update you with this. Keep doing what you’re doing, and just do as much as you can! Miss Lemmings   
This week our main area of focus has been topic work to do with our theme of “Polar Lands”, looking at Polar animals as well as cold weather in winter. We have been working hard on comparing groups using “fewer” and “more”, as well as starting to use our number skills to work out “one more” and “one less” of a given number of objects. We have been using our fantastic phonics to sound out the names of our polar animals, as well as practising our sounds and tricky words. We have even made some hot chocolate to keep us warm, and wrote how to make it!
Firstly, thank you to all of the children and parents for their support in this difficult time! Everyone has adapted really quickly and I have really enjoyed seeing all the fantastic work children at home have been doing, as well as the children at school who cannot do their work from home. We are making sure we are washing our hands lots and keeping safe and healthy! We have even been able to see some snow this week and get out in it. 
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